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fes. Gocgle's good here Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

144 Washburn Ave

George Libby <glibbyman@yahoo.com> Fri, Nov 3, 2017 at 12:52 PM
Reply-To: "glibbyman@yahoo.com" <glibbyman@yahoo.com>
To: "gharmon@portlandmaine.gov" <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

| cannot believe the city is being so criminal in putting a toilet in your cellar..? | read your last email and that toilet is being
ripped out where lll go to my neighbors if | have to go to the toilet in the future...I did pay for the building permit...The toilet
will be ripped out within a few days | hope...Its all up to Dan..my helper...I'll have him take pictures before and after in
taking out that toilet....Please tell me if anything else has got ti be done.....1 still cannot believe the troubles I've
experienced because of a toilet....It's being ripped out...and covered...George Libby

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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